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Dear Sir

Berkeley Town Council [clerk@berkeley-tc.gov.uk]
17 January 2019 12:21
WEB Local Plan

Berkleley Town Council response to Local Plan Consultation

Consulation response

Berkeley Town Council feels that the consultation period was too short because it spanned the festive and new year
period thus giving local councils less time to consider the review.

In 2017 the Sharpness/Berkeley area was considered to be an area with poor services yet in 2018 it is considered
good even though there have been no changes in the interim period.

We consider building a new town on our doorstep with its own shops and facilities could have a devastating affect
on the businesses, facilities and community in Berkeley.

Berkeley Town Council is in favour of a dispersal approach to the planning strategy and would consider a small
development within our town boundary

Best Regards

Berkeley Town Council




